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Dear member,

The past weeks flew by and we are very excited to see all of you

(back) on campus. Fortunately, the university decided to open their

doors and you can enjoy some of your lectures or tutorials physically

again. With that, the Stress room was also able to reopen and

provide you with coffee, tea and snacks.

Hopefully studying is going all right, both at home and on campus,

but I also know this can be quite a challenge. If you are facing any

problems, please remember that it is always possible to contact me

or come by the room.

Good luck with studying and we hope to see you soon in the Stress

room or at one of our activities!

Kind regards,

Jitske Schutter

Commissioner of Educational Affairs, Vice-Treasurer and Alumni

"Get Ready"

Project BMS

On the 13
th

 of October, we are organising the Project BMS, together

with all study associations of the BMS faculty. This is a session to

give valuable input about what matters to you. We will discuss the

current format of education, improvements for education in the

current situation and your mental health when studying online so

much. If you find these topics interesting, we hope to see you there to

give your input on this.
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Study places

Although a lot of your education has shifted to an online

environment, there is room to study on campus. It is possible to book

a project room or study place in the Ravelijn or other buildings via

www.rb.utwente.nl. Due to corona, the capacity of the rooms is

limited so make sure you check how many people can be present.

The places where you can sit have been marked with a smiley sticker.

The Ravelijn also has some study places for which no reservation is

needed, however, please note that there is a maximum capacity of the

building which we do not want to exceed.

Quality Agreements Competition

As part of the Quality Agreements, the BMS Faculty receives an

annual budget for improving the quality of education (more

information on the Quality Agreements can be found here). Some

projects could not take place in 2020, therefore there are still funds

available for this year. Your opinion is very important to consider

when it concerns the quality budget. As the ones following the

educational programmes, students have good insight into the quality

of the education that is offered. For this reason, we want to ask you

to share your ideas on how the budget should be used to improve

educational quality within the BMS faculty. Fill out the Google Forms

which can be found here. Are you the one winning the prize?
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